
 
Key messages - August 2024

Next Meeting: September 24, 2024

 

Want to get in touch with the council?

 

Scan the QR code and complete the form

or use the contact information below to get in touch.

Our Commitment, the Rights & Responsibilities document, has been adapted for use 

in LTC. We had a presentation on the document which was launched in acute care 

in November 2023.  The  Resident Rights and Responsibilities, "Our Commitment" 

posters will go to LTC Homes in September. Resident brochures will be translated in 

several languages and available on the SHA Our Commitment website. Future 

implementation work will be to build awareness and support in LTC.  

#1

The working group for Resident Councils has created a Work Standard and 

resources for the future surveys on resident &/or family councils.  The 

surveyors will collect data September to November 2024. An online survey 

tool will be used to collect the Resident / Family Council data.

 

#2

#3

Provincial Long Term Care 

Partnership Council

Looking for other ways to connect? 
Contact Patient & Family Centered Care Specialist:
Donna Cook 306-930-8923 donna.cook@saskhealthauthority.ca 
 
Or Go to our Website:  https://www.saskhealthauthority.ca/your-health/conditions-illnesses-services-wellness/all-z/long-
term-care/provincial-long-term-care-partnership-council
 

The Language working group agreed on the Final Draft of Language 

Document.  Broad consultation went out physicians and SHA leaders and 

teams on August 9, 2024. Feedback will be collated and the Language 

working group will meet again to discuss the document in September. 


